
 
   
  
 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL 
ORCHESTRA STUDENT OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO GERMANY & 

AUSTRIA 
 

The Permian High School Orchestra is requesting to travel to Germany & Austria from 
July 6-18, 2023.  The purpose of the trip is to tour and perform at historic musical sites 
in Europe. The group will consist of approximately 40-50 students and chaperones.  
Preliminary cost projections are $6,008 per participant, and the students will be 
fundraising a portion of this money.  The cost of the trip will cover all transportation, 
activities, and housing expenses. Trip insurance is required for all participants, in the 
event that the trip needs to be cancelled due to COVID. 
 


